
First Day of School Parent Information                               New Start Day August 19th!
Please do not send your child to school with all of their supplies on the first day of school!  

➔ Only the following items are requested: folders, pencils, crayons, scissors, markers, glue, earbuds, dry erase 
markers, water color paints, index cards, post-it notes (if these items are not on the grade level supply list, they are not expected to be brought in)

➔ Everything that students need to bring to school for the first days should fit into a backpack.
➔ All larger items can be brought to school on the Open House night. (tissue, paper towels, plastic bags, wipes, construction paper, 

notebook paper)

First Day of School- August 19th
2:05 Dismissal

Beecher Elementary School Open House
Tuesday, August 30th

5:00-6:30 PM
On this day, please bring all larger supplies to school.  Parents can meet their 

child’s teacher/s and find out basic information about the school year.

1st Day of School Car Rider Line & Student Drop- Off/Pick-Up Information
➔ There may be large storage containers in the front drive on the first couple days of school.
➔ Parents may not get out of their cars to assist their children in or out of the car.
➔ No parents will be allowed into the school to walk students to their classrooms.
➔ If parents want to walk their child up the steps, take pictures, etc., they are encouraged to 

park at Fireman’s Park and walk along the sidewalk to the front of the school.
➔ Parents should expect to wait longer than usual in the drop-off/pick-up lines due to the 

storage containers and/or many parents choosing to drop their children off on the first 
day of school.. Please park at Fireman’s Park and walk if at all possible.

We are ready to “Dive Into Learning” this school year at Beecher Elementary School! 

Students will receive shirts on Aug 19th like 
the design shown below.


